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16 September 2016  
 
Mr. Fred Hemerick 
Water Production Coordinator 
City of Clearwater 
112 S. Osceola Avenue 
Clearwater, Florida 33756 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hemerick: 
 
I am writing to confirm that De Nora Water Technologies (DNWT) is the original 
manufacturer and only supplier of our patented LP Block dual parallel underdrain system. 
The LP Block dual parallel underdrain system is a major component in your arsenic 
adsorbers. Replacement parts for the underdrain can only be purchased through DNWT 
furthermore DNWT does not authorize contractors as approved for underdrain maintenance 
services unless contracted and supervised by DNWT. 
 
If I can provide any additional information, or address any other questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.   I am always available by phone at 412-302-7306 or 
email frank.stanish@denora.com.  Your satisfaction is our priority.   
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Frank Stanish 

 

Frank Stanish 
Program Manager-Global After Sales-Filtration 
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